
 

 

 

We Wish you a Very Merry Christmas!   
 

As we come to the end of 2024, everyone at Cams Lane would like to wish you A Very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. Please have a very festive and well rested time with your friends and families. 

 

We would like to thank you for all the good wishes, cards and presents given to staff. Your generosity is hugely 

appreciated. 

 

We have had a very busy yet festive last week in school starting last Friday with the Christmas Jumper and 

Christmas Dinner Day. Children had fun singing songs in the dinner hall.  We also had a fantastic Christmas Fair 

– huge thank you to the FCL and everyone who came. – total raised was £1230.96 

 

The Choir performed beautifully at Bury Market – a stranger even mentioned us on Spotted Radcliffe and 

commended how beautifully the children sang. Total raised was £160 and match funded to £320 – this will go 

towards musical equipment. Once again huge thank you to Miss Weall.  We also went to Hollybank for carol 

singing on Wednesday which the residents loved! 

 

This week the children have completed 4 performances which were fabulous! The level of singing and 

performing never ceases to amaze me. They make us all very proud! We would also like to thank you for the 

donations collected totalling £409.77.  This is an amazing total – thank you! This money will help contribute 

towards some of the resources needed for the children’s Christmas parties. It will also help to contribute to 

school budget for other treats for the children in the new year. 

 

Thank you for all your questionnaires and the luxury hamper was won by Pablo’s mum in Year 2  

 

We have had all the Christmas parties this week and a special Christmas assembly on Friday rounding off a 

fabulous 2024 

 

Please look after yourselves over the festive period and we shall see you on 6th January 2025 

 

Kind festive regards 

 

Mrs Statham  
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